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I KEVIN NURSE of George St. Warwick, I am writing this testimony in 
opposition of House Bills: H5436, H5443, H5651, H5652, H5654, H5889, 
H5890, H5891, H5069, H5130 

I would urge you to oppose these unconstitutional bills. Partisan politics aside, 
Rhode Islanders deserve representation that respects their constitutional rights 
and the law. Thank you for your time and consideration. Kevin Nurse 


